
HISTORICALLY BLACK COLLEGES AND UNIVERSITIES

COLLEGE FAIR
Virtual

We are excited to offer a Virtual College Fair with opportunities for students to “visit” with  
representatives from Historically Black Colleges and Universities (HBCU). The post-secondary  

institutions listed below will be participating on Tuesday, March 5, 2024. More will be added  
as we receive confirmation of their participation.

Visit www.collierschools.com/HBCUCollegeFair for the most 
updated list of participating institutions and virtual access.

MARCH 5, 2024
5:30pm - 7:30pm

PARTICIPATING HBCU COLLEGES & UNIVERSITIES

PARTICIPATING SCHOOL DISTRICTS

ALABAMA

GEORGIA MISSISSIPPI SOUTH CAROLINA

FLORIDA

https://www.collierschools.com/HBCUCollegeFair

